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MINUTES 

November 6th, 2019 

LOS ALAMITOS BASEBALL BOOSTER CLUB 

 

      

• The meeting was called to order by President, Brian Leibl at 7:02 pm  

• Meeting closed at 7:17 – President Brian Leibl 

 

 

I. President’s Report – Brian Leibl 

 

• Welcome 

• Update on Taste for Los Al fundraising. Notified the Booster Club that Coach Nuez was sick 

and unable to attend the meeting.  

 

Treasurer – Deann Lent  

• Parent donation costs/transportation fees updates were provided 

• Taste For Los Al Fundraising details were provided 

 

 

Vice President of Fundraising Report – Brandie, Dione and Becky 

 

• Brandi discussed banner sales. 

• Christine Leibl talked about the Christmas Trees/Wreaths and the details for the sign up 

sheets to work the tree lots and to attend the mandatory training session 

• Wreaths to be picked up on Sat 12/07 10:30 am to 2 pm 

 

VP Of Activities – Jennifer Kendrick and Kirsten Theriault  

 

• Kickoff BBQ (Naples Rib Company to cater) to be held on 2/07/20 

 

 

      VP of Operations – Brian Leibl for Will Mingram 

 

• Brian Leibl discussed the new roof for batting cage and the condition of the fields 

 

 

     

 

 

 


